
        April 28, 2020 

5
th
 Day of The April Term  

Maysville, MO 

 

 

Meeting of the DeKalb County Commission 

DeKalb County Courthouse, Maysville, MO 

 

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll, West District Commissioner, Kyle White, East District 

Commissioner, Garry McFee and County Clerk, Melissa Meek.  

 

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll, West District Commissioner, Kyle White and East District 

Commissioner, Garry McFee welcomed those in attendance with Kyle Carroll leading the group in prayer 

followed by the reciting of the Pledge of Allegiance.   

 

The minutes of the April 21, 2020 meeting were read with West District Commissioner, Kyle White making 

the motion to approve. East District Commissioner, Garry McFee made the second. Motion carried.  

 

East District Commissioner, Garry McFee made the motion to approve the agenda for today’s meeting with 

West District Commissioner, Kyle White making  the second. Motion carried.  

 

County Clerk, Melissa Meek advised revenues were down for motor vehicle fees. 

 

Presiding Commission, Kyle Carroll updated the Commission on the DDRJ (DeKalb Daviess Regional Jail) 

and the board bill associated with the jail. 

 

The Commission granted a patron in Grant Township an extension on brush removal. 

 

County Clerk, Melissa Meek discussed the remaining elections for 2020 and grant monies she would be 

receiving to help with keeping her precincts sanitized and disinfected. Melissa stated she doesn’t feel as 

though she will spend it all and noted that any funds that remain will be returned to the state.  

 

Road & Bridge Supervisor, Bill Gray discussed  roads, terraces and asked to be able to get a bid on equipment 

needed for their department. 

 

The Commission discussed COVID-19. As of April 28, 2020 The Courthouse will remain on restricted access 

until May 4, 2020 when staffing will return to normal. Guidelines for the Courts remain in effect until May 

15. Patrons entering the building will follow the guidelines of the 43
rd

 Circuit Judge Brent Elliott which 

includes signing in and answering a questionnaire before being allowed to enter the building. The 

Commission continues to thank all of the patrons in the County for their patience and understanding during 

this unprecedented event that has affected our entire nation.  

 

With no other business before the Commission they adjourned. The next meeting of the Commission will be 

May 4, 2020 at 9 a.m.  


